
 

 

 

The Vine Street Stake Holders 
     The Letter of Support & Concerns 

 

 

To KCMO City Council Members, 

 

The Vine Street Stakeholders would like to express our full support for the 18th Vine Development. 

However, it is Imperative that the property owners are guaranteed NO Eminent Domain can occur now 
or in the future with a Master plan development. The Developers may not seek to condemn other 
properties for the project. 

We urge you to support the proposed committee substitute for ordinance No. 220072. 

 

Sincerely Thanks,  

Lincoln Building 

National Historic Soul Jazz Blues Walker Foundation 

Smaxx & Velvet Freeze 

Zodiacs Motorcycle Club 

 


